
The Center for Environmental Research & Technology (CE-CERT) is looking for gasoline vehicles 
for an emissions testing program at CE-CERT’s state-of-the-art Light-Duty Lab. The required 
vehicles are shown below: 
 

 
 
The owner will be paid $350 per week during testing. The test program will be conducted indoors 
at CE-CERT's Light-Duty Lab.  
  
If you, family, or friends have the vehicles listed above and are interested in participating, please 
feel free to contact us. 
  
More information is available from Tianbo Tang, Graduate Student Researcher, 571-776-9657 or 
via e-mail at ttang052@ucr.edu. 
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